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File created: In control:4/14/2011 City Council

On agenda: Final action:4/18/2011 4/18/2011

Title: Kelcey Grant of Algonquin Ridge Elementary School thanked members of City Council and City staff
for the opportunity to participate in the Student Mayor Program.  She commented that she enjoyed
visiting the Water Pollution Control Centre and noted that she was amazed with how many people and
how much time was required to run the City.  Kelcey stated that she enjoyed watching the democratic
decision making process and recommended that City Council consider choosing alternative forms of
energy when making future decisions as she believes the youth of today are concerned about the
environment.  Kecley concluded by wishing all future Student Mayors good luck as they enjoy their
experience serving as a Student Mayor.

Mayor Lehman presented Kelcey with a certificate commemorating her term of office as Student
Mayor and thanked Kelcey for her participation in the Student Mayor Program.
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Kelcey Grant of Algonquin Ridge Elementary School thanked members of City Council and City staff for the
opportunity to participate in the Student Mayor Program. She commented that she enjoyed visiting the Water
Pollution Control Centre and noted that she was amazed with how many people and how much time was
required to run the City. Kelcey stated that she enjoyed watching the democratic decision making process and
recommended that City Council consider choosing alternative forms of energy when making future decisions
as she believes the youth of today are concerned about the environment. Kecley concluded by wishing all
future Student Mayors good luck as they enjoy their experience serving as a Student Mayor.

Mayor Lehman presented Kelcey with a certificate commemorating her term of office as Student Mayor and
thanked Kelcey for her participation in the Student Mayor Program.
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